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 Memorandum 

 

 
  

  Kansas City VA Medical Center 
 
 
Date:  4/1/2020 
  

From:   Director (DIR) 
  

     Subj: Beards are no longer an acceptable reason for fit test failure 
    
To:   Kansas City VA Healthcare Providers 
       
 

1. The President of the United States has declared a national emergency in response 
to COVID-19 pandemic. The Kansas City VA Hospital is currently operating under 
emergency conditions and has activated its Incident Command Center. As the 
Agency Executive for the Kansas City VA Hospital and associated clinics and 
healthcare services I am requiring all male employees to remain clean shaven, 
ready and able to wear an N95 mask as required to meet the duties of their job.  

 
2. This approval is effective immediately and will expire on May 31st, 2020.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
DAVID ISAACKS, FACHE 
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